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19th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that we have organised a highly informative and 

engaging trip to a Synagogue on Wednesday10th April for years 2 and 3. This unique 

opportunity will provide our students with a guided tour of the Synagogue and Heritage 

Centre, offering a deep understanding of the Jewish faith. In addition to the tour, students 

will also be able to participate in a range of 'hands-on' activities that will enhance their 

learning experience. 

The primary objective of this visit is to foster tolerance, respect, and understanding among 

our students towards different cultures and religions. By immersing themselves in the 

Jewish community through this educational trip, we hope to develop their appreciation 

for diversity and promote a sense of unity. 

To ensure the smooth execution of this excursion, we kindly request a voluntary 

contribution of £6 per student, which is payable on ParentPay. This will help cover the 

necessary expenses associated with the visit. We understand that financial circumstances 

may vary, and any student who is unable to contribute the full amount will not be 

excluded from participating in this valuable experience. Our aim is to offer equal 

opportunities to all students, regardless of financial constraints. Please be aware that if we 

don’t receive enough contributions the trip may not be able to take place. 

The trip will commence in the morning, and students will return to school in time for lunch. 

They will need to wear their school uniform as usual, and do not require anything 

additional. Throughout the trip, they will be supervised by our dedicated staff members, 

who will ensure their safety and well-being.  

Should you have any specific concerns or require further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office. 



 

We value your continued support and firmly believe that this visit to the Synagogue will be 

an enriching experience for our students, promoting cultural awareness and 

understanding.  

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

Mr Chilton, Miss Tivey, Mrs Perry 

 


